
From:
To: LDF Leeds
Subject: PDE01864_You have a new Enquiry from Web
Date: 13 November 2015 10:38:01
Importance: High

Please find below the details of the new enquiry submitted by the public user on
the Leeds WebSite : 

Name : Jeffrey David Flint
Source : http://www.leeds.gov.uk/council/Pages/Introduction-to-Local-
Development-Framework.aspx
Message : I am objecting to the proposed development of houses in Bramhope
Village because of lack of facilities and access to the main road the which already
is difficult to join at all times of the day, the school is already over subscribed god
knows what it will be like if the Village was to be increased by 25%. 

Thanks 
LCC Web Master




